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URS 
June 29, 2007 

Mr. Glenn Von Gonten 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

SUBJECT: Transition of Project from BP Pipelines (North America), Inc. to Centurion 
Pipeline, L.P. (a subsidiary of Occidental Petroleum) 
Maljamar Pipeline Release Site - Maljamar (Lea County), New Mexico 
NMOCD 1-RP No. 956 

Dear Mr. Von Gonten: 

Notification to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) is hereby provided that effective 
July 1, 2007, the Operator of Record for BP's above-referenced site, as well as BP's West Texas/New 
Mexico pipeline system, will transfer from BP Pipelines (North America) Inc. to Centurion Pipeline L.P., 
a subsidiary of Occidental Petroleum Corporation. 

BP Pipelines NA will no longer be responsible for environmental compliance at the above-referenced site. 
As of July 1, 2007, Centurion Pipeline, L.P. has purchased the assets of which the above-referenced site is 
a part and will take over responsibilities associated with environmental response actions. The new 
Responsible Party (RP) contact for the NMOCD 1-RP No. 956 site will be Mr. Bill Von Drehle of 
Centurion Pipeline, L.P. Please update the NMOCD's records to reflect this change in point of contact 
and direct future correspondence concerning this site to the following address shown below: 

Mr. Bill Von Drehle 
Director HES/Regulatory/Compliance 
Centurion Pipeline, L.P. 
5 Greenway Plaza 
Houston, Texas 77046 
713/215-7379 
Bill _VonDreh3e@oxy.com 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at 512/419-6552, Mr. Mike 
Whelan of BP's Remediation Management (previous RP contact) at 281/366-7485, or Mr. Bill Von 
Drehle of Centurion Pipeline at 713/215-7379. 

Sincerely, 

Project Manager 

cc: {hard copy) Mr. Larry Johnson, NMOCD Hobbs District 
cc: {via email) Bill Von Drehle, Centurion Pipeline, L.P. 

Michael R. Whelan, BP 
Mary Spearman, BP 
Johnathan Wengel, BP 
David Yearwood, BP 
Jim Lutter, BP 
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